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Summary: Action: 
Colts age to remain unchanged for 2020. Information only 

 
At the Club Post Season Workshop held 13th November 2019, the WAFC proposed that the Perth Football League 
amend its Colts age for 2020.  The Board appreciates the feedback submitted by 16 clubs on the proposal. 
 
The Board at its recent meeting agreed not to accept the WAFC’s proposal to amend the League’s Colts age. 
 
For the 2020 season, the Colts age will remain unchanged. 
 


